Semester Updates and Progress

UW-Eau Claire Chancellor's Office <chancellor@uwec.edu>

Wed 5/20/2020 4:14 PM

To: UW-Eau Claire Chancellor's Office <chancellor@uwec.edu>

Dear faculty, staff and students at UW-Eau Claire, UWEC-Barron County and Marshfield campuses,

While our semester is drawing to a close, there are several major university commitments that continue. Please <u>see my Chancellor Blog</u> for an update on our progress on EDI, advancing sustainability and planning for our return to campus this fall.

In the meantime, I wish all our students well on their exams and encourage everyone to check out our <u>special Blugold graduates website</u> to celebrate their achievements with them.

Finish strong!

Chancellor Jim Schmidt

James C. Schmidt

Chancellor, UW-Eau Claire
Office of the Chancellor
Schofield Hall 204 | Eau Claire, WI 54702-4004 | 715-836-2327

@ChancellorJim | LinkedIn | chancellor@uwec.edu